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No tunnel should form part of any scheme to improve road traffic near Stonehenge, as a tunnel is unnecessary.
A new scheme, as simple and practical as possible, should be devised and implemented, with a result which will
save the integrity of Stonehenge as a world class site and improve the traffic situation, at an overall cost much
less than including a tunnel.

Campaigns by the National Trust, of which I am a member, and by English Heritage have been seriously
misplaced and unsuitable.

Iam and am saddened that a simple, practical and comparatively inexpensive scheme has not by now
been devised and agreed by lovers of the environment and our heritage.

Peter Nathan OBE, DL





